
Hello! My name is Mrs Jennings and I will be one of your teachers in class one. 

I am really looking forward to meeting you very soon. 

 

 

 

This is a little bit about me…When I was at school one of my favourite things to 

do was Art. I now really enjoy getting creative at school and home. 

 I have a little girl called Lola and we love to make things together and I have a 

new baby called Jude.  

When I am at home with my family, we enjoy taking our dog (Brocco) for walks 

on the beach.  

When you start school, I will be very excited to get to know you and hear about 

all your favourite things. Our very first topic will include finding about each 

other and I can’t wait! 


